
 

 

 

 

July 9, 2011 

 

 

Anthony Seibert, PhD 

President 

American Association of Physicists in Medicine 

One Physics Ellipse 

College Park, MD 20740-3846 

 

 

Dear Dr. Seibert: 

 

On behalf of the American College of Radiation Oncology (ACRO) and its 

members, I am pleased to assure you of ACRO’s support for medical physics 

licensure in the Unites States. 

 

We believe that this move for state licensure of medical physicists will enhance 

the quality of patient care in radiation oncology practice. 

 

If we can be of assistance to the American Association of Physicists in Medicine 

in this effort, please let me know 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
J. Michael Kerley, MD, FACRO 

President  

 

Copies: ACRO Executive Committee, Executive Director 


